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May 3, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2586:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which exempts fees associated with filing voters'
pamphlet statement from $750 threshold required to file as political committee.
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